TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Observance of the inner rules

The Director of Students' Dormitories I.Bukhorov in cooperation with the
Chairman of the Student Council of the dormitory Saidakhmedov Jahongir, as
well as the Deputy Deans organized a meeting with students of the dormitory.
During the meeting it was noted that it is necessary to strictly follow the
internal regulations of the dormitory and block the entrance and exit from the
dormitory from 22:00 pm. It was also pointed out that students must always
carry their passes to and from the hostel with them. It was pointed out that
quarantine rules should be observed, that the pandemic had not subsided and
that it was up to everyone to take care of their health. It was stressed that all
students living in the hostel should strictly follow the quarantine rules and
wear masks. Students' suggestions were also listened to.




